
February	15,	2020	
	
Doorsteps	Midwest-Inc.	–	Board	Minutes	
	
In	Attendence	–	Jenny	Buhr	(Pres.),	Josh	Hanson	(Vice	Pres.),	Kelly	Meyer	(Secretary),		

			LeighAnn	Knopp	(Treasurer),	Morgan	Almer,	Lars	Knoblock	
	
	
	-	Thoughts	about	having	someone	else	end	the	class	on	the	second	night	(like	Lars)	
	
-	Jenny	reached	out	to	Larry	from	Indoor	Air	Solutions	–	waiting	to	hear	back	from	him	
	 *	if	possible	will	replace	new	construction	with	Larry,	and	only	have	a	few	highlights	on		

			new	construction.	
-	Also	talked	about	having	the	realtor	cover	the	closing	portion.	
-	Remember	to	have	the	lender	talk	about	the	money	available	through	the	NDHA	because	of		
		taking	the	class	
	
-	Reviewed	the	survey	given	at	the	end	of	the	class	and	decided	to	remove	question	7.	
	
-	It	was	decided	to	give	Jenn	and	LeighAnn	access	to	the	bank	account	
	
-	Jenny	is	meeting	with	her	tax	person	on	02/16	to	review	the	501c3	forms	and	will	submit		
		when	complete	
	 (update	–	501c3	papers	were	submitted	on	Friday.	Well	done	Jenny)	
	
-	Marketing	materials	need	to	be	created	so	they	can	be	distributed	to	businesses	for	possible		
			sponsorships.	
	 *	ideas	of	$10k	and	$5k	for	large	box	store	and	how	they	would	be	promoted	at	the		

			class	and	on	our	website	
	
	
	 	
	 	
	


